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MEDIA RELEASE 

Coronavirus Advice 2!  

Following legislative directive from the Federal Government, Carpentaria Shire Council will be closing 

the following facilities effective immediately;   

- Visitor Information Centre’s  

- Libraries  

- Pools  

- Gyms  

- Sports Centres 

- Barramundi Discovery Centre.  

Council’s customer service will remain open at this time.  

Council’s Local Disaster Management Group will be meeting this morning to discuss further 

implementations and will advise further directions pending this meeting.  
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